
Notification of a planned outage GP webpay

Compiled Jan 24, 2020 10:56:35 AM by Document Globe ®   1

Dear Customers,

we would like to inform you about the planned maintenance window of GP webpay.
The maintenance window will take place on 29.1.2020 from 1:00am till 6:00am (CET).
During this maintenance there will be no possibility to perform online payments.


